Endorsements for Zoning By-Law Amendment – 150 King Edward Avenue

Rajesh Jose

Hello Council,

I trust this message finds you well. I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed zoning bylaw amendment, which aims to introduce a place of worship use to the existing zoning NSA3(3) & R6-5(80), aligning seamlessly with the Official Plan and The London Plan.

In championing this amendment, I wish to highlight the remarkable suitability of the chosen building to address the specific needs of our community, with a special emphasis on providing a space conducive to children's gatherings and cultural development. As our city continues to evolve, it is imperative that our development initiatives not only comply with existing regulations but also actively contribute to the enrichment of our community life.

The selected building stands out as an ideal solution, meeting the growing demands for space while offering a nurturing environment for children's gatherings and cultural activities. By endorsing this amendment, we not only adhere to the broader goals outlined in the Official Plan and The London Plan but also contribute significantly to the well-being and cultural development of our community.

I earnestly urge the council to lend your support to this zoning bylaw amendment. By doing so, we affirm our commitment to a city that prioritizes the needs of its residents, especially our children, fostering a sense of community and cultural enrichment.

Thank you for your time and dedication to shaping the future of our community. You have my permission to publish this email if required.

Thank You

Rajesh Jose